
18681 Dixie Hwy., Homewood, IL 60430
crabbagz2015@gmail.com
Ph: 872-529-BAGZ (2249)

Fax: 708-277-2121
www.crabbagz.com

Mayor Hofeld,

I write this letter as an official request to hold a 4A 75/25 Restaurant with Bar License. Thank
you for conversing with me Saturday, September 9, 2023 and agreeing to grant me the
opportunity to obtain a full liquor license and gaming.

I am available, at your convenience, if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Paris Walker
Owner
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